
 

 

GLOBAL SAFETY FIELD INVESTIGATIONS 
DCS4082 

URGENT - DISTRIBUTE IMMEDIATELY 
 
 
Date: June 22, 2016 
  
Subject: Stop Delivery Order - GM Reference # 53940 
  
Models: 2014-2016 Chevrolet Sonic RS 
  
To: All Chevrolet Dealers 
 

STOP DELIVERY ORDER 
 

Effective immediately, stop the delivery of certain 2014-2016 model year Chevrolet 
Sonic RS vehicles in new vehicle inventory.  The GM reference number is 53940. 
 
GM discovered an error which affected the fuel economy information on the fuel 
economy labels on the 2014-2016 model year Sonic RS vehicles with manual 
transmissions.  The error caused the EPA estimated fuel economy to be listed on the 
window label as 1 MPG higher (0.1L/100 KM lower) than it should have been.  GM is 
stopping sale of the affected models until a corrected label is printed and affixed.   GM 
will contact owners of the affected models to address this situation.  This label error has 
no effect on the safety and operation of the vehicles. 
 
Effective immediately, dealers must hold and may not sell or display for sale the 
involved vehicles until corrected Monroney (fuel economy) window labels are 
received and affixed to the vehicle. 
 
Until further instructions are received, involved new vehicles that are in dealers’ 
possession must be held and not displayed for sale, delivered to customers, or dealer-
traded until a corrected window label is affixed to the vehicle.   
    
The Investigate Vehicle History (IVH) screen in the Global Warranty Management 
(GWM) system will be updated for this stop delivery on June 22, 2016.  This action has 
been taken to assist dealers with determining which vehicles are involved so they can 
properly respond to customer inquiries. 
 
 A list of involved vehicles that have been identified as being in dealer new vehicle 
inventory is attached to this message. It is sorted by dealer Business Associate Code 
(BAC) for easy reference. Your dealership's BAC will not be listed if none of the involved 
vehicles are currently in your new vehicle inventory. 
 
We are working to obtain replacement labels and will send them to dealers as quickly as 
possible. When replacement labels are available, they will be released with further 
instructions.   
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